
   

You are cordially invited to 

UNAFF Documentary Night 
 

at The 3rd Door 
131 Lytton Ave, Palo Alto 

 

Wednesday, June 29, 7:00 PM 
 

After the screening UNAFF Founder and Executive Director Jasmina Bojic  
will have a conversation with the filmmaker Ken Schneider 

 
  

Speaking in Tongues 
Directors/Producers: Marcia Jarmel, Ken Schneider 
(60 minutes) USA       (Film screened at UNAFF)   
In a time where thirty-one states have passed English Only initiatives, 
one urban school district is exploring the provocative notion that 
speaking a foreign language can be a national asset. We follow four 
diverse students and their families as they encounter the challenges 
and delights of becoming fluent in two languages. As we witness 
their journey, we see how speaking more than one language changes 
them, their families, their communities, and maybe even the world.   
 
 
  

Space is limited. Please RSVP by June 27 to 
Amanda Howell at amanda@unaff.org or call 650 724-5544 

Refreshments will be served 
 

Save the date: 14th UNAFF October 21-30, 2011 
Palo Alto, East Palo Alto, San Francisco and Stanford University 

UNAFF 2011 Theme - EDUCATION IS A HUMAN RIGHT 
 

If you would like to volunteer for the film festival or give support to  
UNAFF, one of the oldest documentary film festivals in the US 

visit the UNAFF 2011 Website at www.unaff.org 
           ___________________________________ 

 

Event is generously sponsored by The 3rd Door  
in partnership with the United Nations Association Midpeninsula Chapter. 
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